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PRESS RELEASE 

Hon’ble Governor of Tamil Nadu Shri Banwarilal Purohit had 

sent a bouquet of flowers and a letter to  

Thiru Edappadi K. Palaniswami, Hon’ble Chief Minister of  

Tamil Nadu, wishing him speedy recovery. Text of the letter is 

reproduced below: 

 

“Dear Palaniswamiji, 

I am happy to know that you have come back home after a 

successful eye operation. My best wishes and prayers for a speedy 

recovery so that you may resume your duties as early as possible.” 

The letter of the Hon’ble Chief Minister thanking the Governor 

is reproduced below: 

“I thank you for the concern and the kind wishes that you 

have expressed in your letter dated 8.2.2018.” 
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